Dr. Mitch Miller

Lynne D. Williams, medical school information Dec. 19,1989

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Dr. Mitchell Miller of the Elko Regional Medical Center is serving his third year on the University of Nevada School of Medicine Admissions

Committee.

Miller says he represents the perspective of rural Nevada on the committee and that he encourages rural students to apply to the school.

"It has been proven time and again that those who go into medicine in rural Nevada are people have been born and raised there," he says.

Miller is very enthusiastic about serving on the committee and says he especially enjoys meeting the prospective students.

"I'm constantly fascinated by what some of the students do, like bike racing or hang gliding, in addition to going to medical school," he says.

The committee meets in Reno the first weekend of the month from more

Miller add one

January to April.

Miller is a native Nevadan and a 1982 graduate of the school.

Written by Jeanne Lauf